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Masango, Vusi

From: Hinsch, Manda

Sent: 01 August 2014 10:49 AM

To: du Toit, Donne; Evans, Fiona

Subject: FW: HEKPOORT 504 PORTION 183 / PLANNED POWER LINE

Donne 

 

Please receive the letter below and make sure that it is captured appropriately. 

 

Fiona 

 

Please ensure that it is captured when your final report is going out. 

 

Manda Hinsch  BSc. Hons, Pr. Sci Nat, FWISA 

Associate Partner/Principal Scientist 
 

 
 

 

SRK Consulting (South Africa) (Pty) Ltd. 
 

Menlyn Woods Office Park , Block A , 291 Sprite Ave , Faerie Glen  
P O Box 35290, Menlo Park, 0102 
 

Tel:  +27 12 361 9821; Fax: +27 86 5709573 

Mobile:+ 27 82 808 9938 Direct:  

Email: hinm@srk.co.za 
 

www.srk.co.za 
 

This transmission is intended for the sole use of the addressee, and may contain information that by its privileged and confidential nature is exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law.  You are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or duplication of this transmission by someone other than the 
intended recipient or its designated agent is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by 
replying to this transmission, or by collect call to the above phone number. 
� Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

 

From: Dorothy Steyn [mailto:dorothy.elec@mweb.co.za]  

Sent: 30 June 2014 09:58 AM 

To: Pretoria 

Cc: Poll-Jonker, Linda 

Subject: HEKPOORT 504 PORTION 183 / PLANNED POWER LINE 

 
Ref: June 2014 / 465044 
Plot 183 of the farm 504 JQ Hekpoort 
  
In response to your letter received, I Louis Erasmas would like to inform the writer and partners that no more 
Eskom lines may be build on my farm. 
  
Currently there are already three (3) 11KV lines that runs through my farm and obstructing the view of the 
mountains. Currently portion 183 of the farm 504 is not only for farming, but is operational as a function 
venue, and mountian bike rides flock to this venue on weekends for the beautiful view. Hot air balloons come 
very close pass and this is what day visitors want to see and experience. 
  
Please also clarify if there is going to be a 132KVA line or a 132 KV line? 
My suggestion will be under ground cables through my farm? 
  
If possible kindly provide plans for the long term goals for the lines, for the fact that Hekpoort is not an 
Industrial area but a farming community. I will oppose any residential applications in this area as well. 
  
Your rapid response in this matter will be highly appreciated. 
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Regards, 
  
Louis Erasmus 
083 654 9702 
E-mail: dorothy.elec@mweb.co.za or electrolink@mweb.co.za 
 
Office: 014 576 1337 
Fax: 086 618 0629 


